
 
 
Dear parents, 
 
We cordially invite you to the Open House of the "Bekijk Je Toekomst" (BJT) Fair on 
Tuesday, December 10th, between 5:00 PM and 7:30 PM. The BJT Fair will take place at the 
Fokker Terminal. 
 
The BJT Fair is an education and career fair organized for 3rd and 4th-year vmbo students 
from the Haaglanden region. This fair is an excellent opportunity for your child to explore 
further education options and ask questions about study and career opportunities, 
alongside you. 
 
What can you expect during the Open House? 
 
• Information from educational institutions: Various educational institutions will 

be present to provide information about different vocational training programs 
and study fields. 

 
• Career advice: Experienced career advisors will be available for personal 

consultations to assist your child in choosing a specific educational path. 
 
• Information booths: At the various stands, you can find answers to your questions, 

informational materials, and brochures. 
 
• Networking opportunities: Engage in conversations with students, teachers, and 

professionals to learn more about educational paths and careers. The BJT Fair 
offers ample networking opportunities with professionals. 

 
For your calendar: 
 
Date:   Tuesday, December 10, 2024 
Time:   5:00 PM - 7:30 PM 
Location:  Fokker Terminal, Binckhorstlaan 249, 2516 BB Den Haag 
 
We sincerely hope to welcome you to this inspiring fair. Registration is not necessary, and 
there are no associated costs. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school counsellor or mentor of 
your child. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Team BJT Fair 
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